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Question from Member of the Council 

Cabinet – 31 January 2018 
 
 

Question from Cllr Clare Sutton to the Cabinet Member for Community and Resources regarding the 
Fees and Charges for Non-Residential Adult Social Care 

 
 
Question 
 
If the proposed 5% increase in fees and charges for non-residential adult social care was restricted to 
the latest Consumer Prices Index figure of 2.7%, what would be the extra cost to DCC?   
 
Answer 
 
Our estimate was that the increase of 5% will generate around £300k of additional income.  If this 
increase were restricted to 2.7% the additional income would therefore be approximately £162k, 
meaning the cost to Dorset County Council of limiting the increase would be £138k. 
 


